
 

 

 
To all members and followers of the EAAE activities, 

 

First of all Happy New Year 2024 to all of you!! 
 
This news is to inform you that since January 2, the call to participate in the Space Art contest 
organized annually by the European Association for Astronomy Education – EAAE is already 
open. 

 
With this message I want to invite you to participate with your students. As you know, the works 
they produce are an incentive for students and a very easy way to introduce them to an interest in 
the sciences that study our Solar System and the Universe. 

 
I also want to tell you that the number of works received in the last edition was around 600, and 
their quality was also excellent, which is undoubtedly due to the dedication that you, the teachers, 
dedicate to their support and coordination. 
 
I want to remind you that works to participate can be sent until March 31, 2024. 

 
On the other hand, I would like to ask you to please inform all your contacts about this year's call 
for our Space Art contest. 

 
The participation form is filled out by the teacher and, together with the student's work are sent 
to the e-mail of the competition space_art@abv.bg by e-mail of the teacher. 
The participation form can be downloaded in RULES in the website: 

 
https://www.eaae-astronomy.org/projects/space-art   

 
For more complete information about the EAAE you can visit our website: 

https://eaae-astronomy.org/    
 

Thank you very much for your collaboration. 
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